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Product Obsolescence Notification 

 PON# PON-20240101-C01A0 
Issue Date: 1/15/2024    

Revision Date: _________ 

Dear Customers, 
 
With this notice, Broadcom is announcing the obsolescence of the OSD LPD PIN product lines. The 
products listed below will be discontinued, but there will be limited availability in the near term via a last-
time buy. 

 

Broadcom P/N Product Description Suggested Replacement P/N 
MPDxxxL Monitor PD No Replacement 

LPD2004-x 2.5G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD2006-x 2.5G/6G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD2014-x 10G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD2110-x 2.5G/6G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD3012-x 10G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD3030-x 25G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD3035-x 50G PIN Die No Replacement 
LPD3040-x 100G PIN Die No Replacement 
LX3050-x 10G PIN Die No Replacement 
LX3055-x 10G PIN Die No Replacement 

 
Notes: 

1. Final customer order date is Jun 30, 2024.   

2. Final ship dates to customers are projected to be on or before Dec 31, 2024. 

3. Orders are non-cancelable, non-returnable. 

4. Please note that Broadcom reserves the right to limit last time buy quantities based on capacity and 
material availability. Broadcom also reserves the right to increase prices by up to 50% over the most 
recent purchase price to cover miscellaneous expenses associated with this discontinuation.  

If you have any questions about this obsolescence, please contact your Broadcom Field Sales 
Engineer or Contact Center (https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact) for any questions or support 
requirements. 

https://www.broadcom.com/company/contact

